
Magnesium Citrate Saline Laxative Oral Solution 
  

On July 25, 2022, Symyrna, TN, Vi-Jon announced a voluntary recall to include all lots 
of all flavors of Magnesium Citrate Saline Laxative Oral Solution.  The recall was 
initiated after Vi-Jon, LLCs third party microbial testing identified the presence 
of Gluconacetobacter liquefaciens. 
  

Risk Statement: Immunocompromised patients, who consume this product, may be at 
increased risk for invasive infections caused by Gluconacetobacter liquefaciens that 
could lead to serious, life-threatening adverse health consequences. To date, Vi-Jon, 
LLC is aware of 3 (three) reports of serious adverse reactions potentially related to this 
recall.  Vi-Jon, LLC is in the process of investigating these reports.   
The product is used for relief of occasional constipation (irregularity) and generally 
produces bowel movement in ½ to 6 hours. The product is packaged in a 10 oz clear 
round plastic bottle. 
  
Consumers with questions regarding this recall can contact Vi-Jon, LLC by e-mail 
(Recalls@Vijon.com) Monday-Friday, from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm, Central Time. 
Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using this drug 
product.www.vijon.com 
 


